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You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.]

Our pets are our family.. We have always had a cat or dog or both

Without rentals that are pet friendly I'm not sure where we would live. In a tent or caravan
I expect ( if you can find one to rent or a site for a tent)

With the current Housing Crisis it is very concerning for Humans to find housing let alone
to have our furry family members with us.

Concerned about the general Housing situation and our attitude now to normal standards
that seem to have been taken over by greed and restrictions. Unaffordable housing and
limitations on NSW Residents in the Housing Market






